NMB DC Brush Product Discontinuance/Replacement Notification
Date of Publication: April, 2013
Dear NMBTC Customer:

We would like to inform you of the following change to NMBTC's Motor product line: Product
Discontinuance Notification for NMBTC Vibration Motor

The following information pertains to this announcement of this Product Discontinuance

notification:
NMB PART
NUMBER EOL | EOL Effective | Replacement Part
MDN2BL3GRAS Y March-13 No
MDN3BL3CSAS Y March-13 MDN3BL3CSAS1
MXN12FB12F Y March-13 No
MXN13FB08B1 Y March-13 No
MXN13FB12F Y March-13 No

Last Time Buy Date*: Now
Last Scheduled Ship Date: At Leadtime
e All Sales NCNR

*(Please refer to the Distributor Master Agreement for additional Terms & Conditions).

In addition, please refer to cross reference list below for the recommended equivalent product.
We also suggest referencing the appropriate data sheet(s) at WWW.NMBTC.com for additional
details regarding these products.

We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please
contact Phil Olsen (polsen@nmbtc.com).

Sincerely,

Phil Olsen
NMB Motor BU



